https://t.e2ma.net/message/vjor7d/fngnkt



Gender and Sexuality Center



Welcome Back Golden Grizzlies!

The Gender & Sexuality Center is back to serve you in-person! Our office is located in Room 47 of the Oakland Center, and we look forward to seeing you all back in the Center very soon. If visiting our office in-person doesn't work for your circumstances, please email gsc@oakland.edu to schedule a virtual meeting with our staff.

Upcoming Opportunities

GSC Program and Events Calendar

The Gender and Sexuality Center's shared Google calendar contains updated information about programs and events for the fall semester in addition to dates, times and locations for each event. Subscribing to our Google calendar allows you to be in the loop about our happenings. The GSC will be following a hybrid model for programming and events for the time being.

Susbcribe to the GSC's Events Calendar

Join the GSC Peer Mentor Program!

Founded in 2008, as the first LGBTQIA focused program in the state of Michigan, the GSC Peer Mentor Program aims to support students in their transition to college by providing an experienced student mentor. This one-on-one mentoring relationship empowers first and second year students to develop academic and leadership skills

1 of 3

in addition to providing information on available support services and programs. For more information, contact GSC@oakland.edu.

Complete the form below (must be signed into OU Webmail) to indicate your interest in being paired with a GSC Peer Mentor for the duration of the 2021 - 2022 academic year. Space is limited so sign up today!

Peer Mentor Program Info and Application

Counseling Center Support

Throughout the Fall 2019 semester, the Counseling Center will be providing a variety of Support Groups geared toward students sucess at Oakland University. Additional information about the various Support Groups can be found on the flier below or by visiting https://www.oakland.edu/oucc.



PRISMA Study

The University of North Texas Department of Psychology is seeking participants who identify as LGBTQ+ and are 1) between 18-25 years old, 2) fluent in English, and 3) currently residing in the United States to participate in a research study titled, "Promoting Resilience in Sexual Minority Adults" (PRISMA). The purpose of this study is to understand the relationships between LGBTQ+ experiences, discrimination, and mental health.

2 of 3 11/24/2021, 2:02 PM

Participation in this study takes approximately 30-45 minutes of your time and consists of completing online questionnaires and short-answer responses to questions about LGBTQ+ experiences.

It is important to remember that participation is voluntary. You will receive compensation (an electronic retail gift card) for participation. You may also opt to donate your compensation to an LGBTQ+ charity/non-profit of your choice. If you would like to participate or receive more information, please contact the research team by email at prisma.study@gmail.com.

Oakland University Gender and Sexuality Center

Oakland Center, Room 47 312 Meadow Brook Road Rochester, MI 48309-4454

(248) 370-4336 gsc@oakland.edu oakland.edu/gsc









<u>Manage</u> your preferences or <u>unsubscribe.</u>

Not subscribed? <u>Sign up</u> to receive our future emails.

View this email <u>in a browser</u>.

3 of 3